

The Parishes of Our Lady of the Assumption, Maryvale and

Christ the King, Kingstanding

Parish Priest: Rev. Fr. The-Quang Nguyen
Parish Deacons: Rev. Mr. Dominic Fahey & Rev. Mr. Jack Foxall



Tel:0121 373 0988

Email:kingstandingchristtheking@gmail.com

Email: jo@christ-theking.org.uk

Websites: www.christ-theking.org.uk & http://www.maryvale.org.uk

MASSES THIS WEEK:

Sat 23/01/21	12:30 CTK		Carol & Eddie McKeown
	18:00 OLAM	Third Sunday in	Mary Finn (RIP)
Sun 24/01/21	10:00 CTK	Ordinary Time	Marie McNee
	11:30 OLAM		Sr. Marie
Mon 25/01/21	08:00 Con.	Conversion of St Paul,	Rose Lennon & Family
	09:30 Mon.	Feast	Frank King (RIP)
	12:00 CTK		Frank King (RIP)
Tue 26/01/21	09:30 Mon.	Ss Timothy and Titus,	Emma McCallion
	12:00 CTK	Bishops, Memorial	Ann, Gary & Martin McHugh
Wed 27/01/21	08:00 Con.	Feria	Franciscan Sisters
	09:30 Mon.	Felia	Bridie & Bill Kelly (RIP)
Thu 28/01/21	09:30 Mon.	St Thomas Aquinas,	Jerry Fitzmaurice (RIP)
	12:00 CTK	Priest, Doctor, Memorial	Luke Byrne & Family
Fri 29/01/21	08:00 Con.	Feria	Paddy Joyce (RIP)
	09:30 Mon.	Felia	Kathleen McCarty
Sat 30/01/21	12:30 CTK		Edward McKeown (RIP)
	18:00 OLAM	Fourth Sunday in	Peter & Margaret Harvey and Tommy Murtargh
Sun 31/01/21	10:00 CTK	Ordinary Time	Gerrard Brennan (RIP)
	11:30 OLAM		PEOPLE OF THE PARISHES

PUBLIC CELEBRATION OF MASS

For next weekend masses, please use the link on the parish websites to book for a bench per bubble. If you can volunteer to steward at weekend masses please speak to either Fr. The-Quang or Andrew after mass. Thank you to our Stewards and Volunteers for keeping the church open and clean.

BIBLE STUDY (Lectio Divina) on Zoom

Wednesday 27th January at 7:00pm. Link is available from Sr. Miriam or Fr. The-Quang.

YOUTH GROUP MEETING ON ZOOM

Saturday 30th January at 7:30pm. Link is available from Sr. Miriam or Fr. The-Quang.

RIP

Please pray for Anthony Sargent, Geraldine Worthington, Michael Quinn, Harry Mason, Fr. Patrick Joyce and Mary Jones who died recently. May they rest in peace.

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK Ron & Monique Hunt, Jean McCabe, Luke Byrne, John Butler, Muriel Cowan, Paul Cowan, John & Sandra Mageean, Gerald, Sarah McCallion, Audrey Vickers, John, Sadie Pulido, Nancy Byrne, Sheila Ferns, Mary McGee, Margaret Gasson, Claire & Mark, Mary Ann Gniadkowski, Niamh O' Reilly, Carole Smith, Alan Rowan, Terry Lakin, Doreen Lakin, Kyle Billing, Patrick Hynes, Fr. Giles Goward, Jo Teece.

SUNDAY OF THE WORD OF GOD



The Third Sunday in Ordinary Time has been instituted by Pope Francis, to be held every year as the Sunday of the Word of God. This is to remind us of the importance and value of Sacred Scripture for the Christian life, as well as the relationship between the word of God and the liturgy: "As Christians, we are one people, making our pilgrim way through history, sustained by the Lord, present in our midst, who speaks to us and nourishes us. A day devoted to the Bible should not be seen as a yearly event but rather a year-long event, for we urgently need to grow in our knowledge and love of the Scriptures and of the Risen Lord, who continues to speak his word and to break bread in the community of believers. For this reason, we need to develop a closer relationship with Sacred Scripture; otherwise, our hearts will remain cold and our eyes shut, inflicted as we are by so many forms of blindness.

Last Week's Collection CtK

Total	£ 555.01	
St. Orders	£ 206.69)
Loose	£ 248.32	2
Envelopes	£ 102.00)

Thank you for your generosity

Last Week's Collection OLAM

£ 143.70
£ 103.95
£ 33.46
£ 251.11

Thank you for your generosity

Thank you for your kind donations.

Standing Orders: Parish Finances have been hit heavily in the past 6 months. What does help us is people giving via Standing Orders and those who saved envelopes. If you don't use standing orders, please see Fr Thé for a form and sign up. Your giving is a real sign of your faith and commitment to God. It is only through people giving financially that we can spread the Good News, help the poor and minister to young and old pastorally.

Entrance into Church for weekday masses

Will be through the bell tower side door. This is to keep the social distancing with those who are coming to collect their lunch from St. John's Centre.

Chests of drawers

The SVP has requested for donations of chests of drawers for families in need. If you can help, please ring either 07960 050913 or 07984 082712.

Baptism Booking Could parents please speak to Fr. The-Quang after Mass for booking. They are expected to show their commitment to the faith with their baptism certificate and reference from their Parish Priest who would certify their weekly mass attendance for at least six months. Only close family and godparents can come to the baptism. In line with the Government guidelines, facemasks must be worn by all attendees (excepting children under the age of 11, and those with medical exemption).

IF you would like a Catholic Paper

Catholic Universe: https://thecatholicuniverse.com/product/catholic-universe-annual-print-subscription/

The Tablet: https://www.thetablet.co.uk/subscribe Catholic Herald: https://catholicherald.co.uk/subscribe/

The parish is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham: Registered Charity No. 234216